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Email Textiles BIS

All India HDPE/PP Woven Fabric Manufacturers Association - Inclusion of our
Association in BIS Committees TXD 03.

From : prism naresh <prism.naresh@gmail.com> Fri, Aug 25, 2023 12:59 PM

Subject : All India HDPE/PP Woven Fabric Manufacturers
Association - Inclusion of our Association in BIS
Committees TXD 03.

To : Textiles BIS <txd@bis.gov.in>, Jute Commissioner
Office <jcoffice@jutecomm.gov.in>, J K Gupta
<htxd@bis.gov.in>

Dear Sirs,

The members of our Association are Micro and Small Manufacturers of different
kinds of HDPE/PP Woven Fabrics & Sacks

and Polypropylene - Jute Union Bags (mainly in Southern India), used as packing
material by industries all over India, and

exported across the world. We generate more than 25 Lakh employments of skilled and
unskilled workers, directly and through

downstream businesses.

We understand that BIS is in the process of formulating the specifications of various bags
made from such fabrics. As our members

are already making and supplying these bags, and would be directly affected by the
decisions taken in this regard, we request you

to allow our Association to be a part of the proceedings and contribute our
comments/observations for the same.

We understand that a meeting of TXD 03 has been called for the purpose on 1st
September. Kindly send an invitation to our Association,

represented by Mr. Naresh Bhandia - Secretary General, to take part in the proceedings.

Kindly do the needful and oblige.

Thanks and best regards.

Naresh Bhandia - Secretary General

All India HDPE/PP Woven Fabric Manufacturers Association
Mobile : +91 70193 62125

Email : prism.naresh@gmail.com
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